Dear Families;

Wednesday, February 26", 2020 is International Pink Shirt Day. We will be having a Pink themed day
here at Holy Cross School to show support against bullying. Student Council is arranging to sell Pink Shirts
for those interested. All orders are due to your classroom teacher no later than Wednesday, February
12th, 2020. Please pay through our School Cash online and see back side for sizing chart.

Thank you,
Mrs. Mehlenbacher and Mlle. Kikas

A B C
14” 18” 11.5”
16” 20.5” 13.5”
177 227 14.5”
18” 23.5 15.5”
19” 25 16.5”

+/- 0.5” +/- 1" +/- 0.75”

YOUTH SIZE CHART

A - WIDTH
B - HEIGHT
C - SLEEVE CENTRE BACK




